
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Pharmacy Providers and Prescribers 
 
From:   Anne Freese, Pharm D., Director of Pharmacy 
 
Re:    Medi-Cal Rx Readiness Survey for Pharmacy Providers and Prescribers 
 
Date:  March 18, 2021 
 
 
The state Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) released a survey for pharmacy 
providers and prescribers to gauge readiness for the implementation of the Medi-Cal Rx 
program, which will carve out prescription benefits from Managed Care Plans (MCP). The 
results of the survey will be used to tailor training for Medi-Cal Rx to ensure pharmacy 
providers and prescribers are prepared for the upcoming transition. The information you 
provide is confidential and will be used only for future training. 
 
To take the survey, click here. 
 
If you have any questions, please email pharmacy@goldchp.org. 

https://magellanhealth.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0H47U2c2mtOYir3
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